
President’s Message 
It’s hard to believe it is already October.  We have a lot coming up in the next few months as we 
gear up to decorate our 2017 float.  Please make sure that you check our save the date porƟon of 
the newsleƩer so that you don’t miss out on anything.  Since it is October, our decorators meeƟng 
will be held on Thursday October 13th.   More informaƟon on decoraƟng can be found in this 
newsleƩer.  We are excited to be bring Lindsey Beckmeyer’s concept to reality.  

Our nominaƟng commiƩee is busily working on the slate for next year’s board of directors.  If you 
would like to serve on the board please contact us at info@torrancerosefloat.org.  If serving on 
our board isn’t your thing we can always use volunteers to help the directors with various acƟvi-
Ɵes and programs throughout the year.  Please feel free to talk to a board member at our decora-
tor’s meeƟng if you have any quesƟons. 

Looking forward to seeing you on Thursday October 13th. 

                                                                                                      -Bev 
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FUNdraising—Restaurants for Roses 

Save the Date: 
October 13: Decorator Orientation, City Council Chambers 
November 2: California Pizza Kitchen, Restaurants for Roses 
November 9: Comedy & Magic Club, Hermosa Beach 
November 17: General Meeting, City Council Chambers 
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October 13th—Decorator OrientaƟon MeeƟng 

The float decorator sign-ups and orientaƟon meeƟng is Octo-

ber 13th at 7pm in the Torrance City Council Chambers. 
 

At this meeƟng we will be providing an overview of decoraƟng 

week acƟviƟes, for example the float barn, daily tasks, and 

team leaders. We will go over our float builder’s rules for work-

ing in the barn, how to dress, what to bring, bus pick-up and 

drop-off Ɵmes, as well as other useful informaƟon. 
 

Many of you whom have decorated before and may feel that 

you have sat through enough of these to know what to do.  It is 

sƟll important for you to come to make sure you are aware of 

all the latest informaƟon.  It is a great Ɵme for us to renew our 

friendship with you. 
 

This is also the Ɵme you can purchase your TRFA merchandise 

for our 62nd float entry. 
 

We are looking forward to seeing you there. 

The Torrance Rose Float AssociaƟon is selling 

Reserved Grandstand seaƟng and Bus transpor-

taƟon to the 2017 Tournament of Roses Parade.  

Cost is $110.00 per Ɵcket.  The Ɵcket order form 

is available on our website.  The bus will leave 

Wilson Park on January 2, 2017 and return to 

Wilson Park aŌer the parade. 

Only 10 seats leŌ,.  Get yours now.  Tickets sold 

out last year. 

hƩp://torrancerosefloat.org/support.html 

Parade Tickets On Sale 

The Torrance Rose Float AssociaƟon thanks 

Plasma Technologies 
for their generous contribuƟon to sponsor  

the ride of our design contest winner. 
 

TRFA greatly appreciates the conƟnuing support  

of Plasma Technologies. 



Page 3 OCTOBER 2016 

CONTACT INFO 

 
Phone:  (310) 618-2425 
 
Email:  info@torrancerosefloat.org 
 
Website:  www.torrancerosefloat.org 
 
Facebook:   
https://www.facebook.com/groups/
torrancerosefloatassociation/ 
 
Twitter:  @RoseFloat 

 TRFA Facebook Group 
 Newsletter (available on TRFA website) 
 Torrance Events Calendar 
 City of Torrance eNewsletter 
 Daily Breeze Events Calendar 

How can you find out about TRFA events? 

Pick up a print copy of the NewsleƩer at the 
following locaƟons: 
 

 City Hall 
 City Hall Annex 
 6 Torrance Libraries 
 Bartlett Senior Citizens Center 
 Tillman Senior Center 

SupporƟng our float is a year-round  endeavor.  Here 
are some of the ways you can help. 

TRFA Needs Your Help 

 Community Outreach 

 Fundraising 

 Help with decoraƟng 

week tasks 

 Obtaining DonaƟons 

 Preserving AssociaƟon 

History 

 Computer entry 

 Helping at events 

 NewsleƩer 

 Publicity 

 Other 

Email us your Name and Phone number and what you 
want to help out with to:                                               
info@torrancerosefloat.org.  Call us at 310.618.6825. 

Pictured from leŌ: Lynn, Bev, Carol, Roseanne, Karen and 
Donna.  TRFA was well represented at the September 
15th Float ParƟcipants Kick Off meeƟng in Pasadena. 



Torrance Rose Float Association 
3031 Torrance Blvd. 
Torrance, CA 90503 

Save the Date: 
October 13: Decorator Orientation, 
City Council Chambers 
November 17: General Meeting, 
City Council Chambers 
December 11: Winter Boutique, 
Wilson Park 


